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Re: ITA Webinar Invitation - Ask the Expert: The Anti-Doping Rule Violations
 
Dear World Aquatics Member Federations,  
 
As part of its efforts to ensure all World Aquatics stakeholders receive 
comprehensive anti-doping education, the Aquatics Integrity Unit would like to 
invite you, your athletes and athlete support personnel to attend the upcoming 
International Testing Agency (ITA) webinar on Wednesday, 25 February 2025 
from 14h-15h CET. 
 
During this session, Ayesha Talpade, ITA Senior Legal Counsel will provide an 
overview of the topic, offering practical insights and expert answers to your 
questions. To make the most of this event, we encourage you to submit your 
questions in advance using the registration link here, no later than 16 February 
2025. 
 
Upon registration, participants will receive a confirmation email with the link to join 
the webinar.  
 
The session will be conducted in English, with simultaneous translation available 
in Arabic, Spanish, French and Russian. 
 
We kindly ask you to share this invitation with your athletes and athlete support 
personnel. As always, we remain at your disposal for any questions. 
 
 
Respectfully yours, 
 

 
Nicolò Juglair 
Aquatics Integrity Unit Coordinator 

World Aquatics Member Federations 

Lausanne, 10 February 2025 

 

http://aquaticsintegrity.com/
https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_g5omkWPDRfekT75ueGix8Q#/registration

